
CORSHAM REGIS PRIMARY ACADEMY 

 

 

 

Learning Heroes: Eli in Jade and Tabitha in Onyx 

Special Table: Sonny S, Toby C, Ruben and Riley P 

Sapphire: Tyler JS, Harvey, Alice, Georgia-Mai, Eden, Joseph, 

Sienna, Aurelia, Harley, Lily L, Ellison, Aiden, Sonny and Nelson 

Emerald: Grace and Mack  

Ruby: Isobel 

Friday 17th January 2020 

Coming up next week: 

Monday: 

Academy Council  

Tuesday:  

Someone Special Morning 

Amethyst Class assembly @2:45pm 

Thursday: 

Netball Cluster Event for Years 5&6 

Friday: 

Maths Problem Solving Day  

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I thought you should know that this week 

we were visited by a National Leader of 

Education, Mrs Ball, who was in school to 

support us in improving pupil outcomes 

and our Ofsted judgement. Mrs Ball was 

very complimentary about Regis, both the pupils and staff, and 

has provided us with some excellent feedback, which we have 

already begun to act upon. Onwards and upwards! 

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

In Onyx Class this week, the children 

have been learning how to create a 

1920s skyline using a number of creative 

art techniques. I can’t wait to see the 

finished pieces! 

 

 I  these character 

sketches of Mr and Mrs 

Twit from the book, ‘The 

Twits,’ by Roald Dahl 

from pupils in Opal 

Class!  

 

 

Any other business: 

Our Sports Crew want to create a 

display showing our children 

taking part in any out of school 

sports or physical activities which 

promote their physical health, e.g, 

walking to school, playing in the 

garden, riding bikes, playing with 

friends in the park etc. 

If you have any photos of your 

child doing these, please could 

you send them in. Thank you. 

Mrs Kate 

Bagnall. 

Attendance: 

This week Opal Class 

had the highest 

attendance with 97.27% 

Attendance overall is 

95.95% 

Pupils in Garnet Class 

have been creative in their        

sentence construction by 

using a thesaurus to     

expand simple noun 

phrases.  A  clever use of 

adjectives!  

 Pupils in 

Jade Class 

have been 

happily 

sorting 

historical toys 

as part of 

their 1890s 

topic 

learning.    

Pupils in Crystal Class have been learning 

all about a chateau in Modern Foreign 

Languages 

with Mrs 

Harris ready 

for their 

French 

story telling 

later in the 

term. 

 Our (Wildly Important Goal) 

WIG for Year 6 is  

58% 

This is the percentage of 

pupils who must achieve 

the expected standard in 

Reading, Writing and Maths 

in July 2020 

 In Amethyst Class, the 

children have been thoroughly 

enjoying themselves learning 

dance moves with Mr Peters. 

 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views

